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World Book Day Celebrations ... 

Senior Leadership team at Selly Park dressed up for World Book Day. (L­

R: Mr Gibson, Miss Wheeler, Mr Arif, Mrs Darwood, Miss Craig, Mrs 

Bowker, Mrs Bunn, Mr Quinton and Top (L-R: Mr Turner and Mr 

Clinton)). 

House Catwalk to raise money for Book Aid. 
There was an Author Anagram Trail and a short 
story competition, an Arts and Crafts workshop in 
the library and teachers read their favourite book -
extracts in Form Time Jackanory. Our restaurant 
was magically transformed into Hogwarts Great 
Hall where a Harry Potter inspired menu was on 
offer. It was clear how much effort everyone had 
gone to to make it a very special day. 

World Book Day is a 
celebration! It's a 
c e l e b r a t i o n  of 
authors, illustrators, 
books nd ( most 
importantly) it's a 
c e l e b r a t i o n  of 
reading. 

Selly Park celebrated 
World Book Day on 
1st March in style. 
Staff and students 
organised lots of 
activities, events and 
competitions for all 
to enjoy. Teachers, 
support staff and 
students dressed as 
their favourite book 
characters and took 
part in a lunchtime 

Well done to everyone involved!!! 
Teachers dressed for the World 

Book Day. (L-R: Mrs Bacchu, Mrs 

Thomas and Miss Grewal) 

Follow us on twitter @sellyparkgirls 
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